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General  Services Agency3005-12/13 $10,000 The Capital plannign Program (CPP) is leading an interdepartmental effort to 
create a viable funding plan to secure San Francisco's future commitment to 
Caltrain. San Francisco is responsible for contributing financially to support 
Caltrain operations and capital needs pursuant to three separate agreements, 
including a recent MOU that requires a $60 million contribution to fund 
preparations for the high speed rail project. The proposed work would identify 
a menu of short and long terms financial solutions that would enable San 
Francisco to meet its future obligations despite limited transportation 
resources.  Modification does not change the scope of work.

70 Regular $59,000 9/1/2012 9/1/2013

Sum of  Modified Amounts: $10,000
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